Melanie Wolfe

From: Diane Williamson

Sent: Friday, September 8, 2023 8:59 AM
To: Melanie Wolfe

Subject: FW: Krushnowski-Fenmore Road
Attachments: IMG_4827 jpg

Hello Melanie — As requested by Mrs. Krushnowski, please include the photo and email in the Planning Board’s packet
for the September meeting.

Thank you,

Diane Williamson

From: Carol Krushnowski JS s esen:

Sent: Thursday, September 7, 2023 7:10 PM
To: Diane Williamson <dwilliamson@bristolri.gov>
Subject: Krushnowski-Fenmore Road

Caution: CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,
My husband took this picture yesterday. Not sure if it's too late to submit to the board but we wanted you to have it.
Thank you.
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